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Jorge Fernandez-Silva, M.D. has been in 
practice for nearly 10 years, and is 
board-certified by the American Board 
of Anesthesiology with subspecialty 
certification in pain medicine.

Dr. Fernandez-Silva was born and raised 
in Miami, Fla., and attended Florida 
International University. Upon 
graduation, he moved to Chicago where 
he studied at Loyola University Chicago 
Stritch School of Medicine. He 
subsequently spent a year there 
completing an internship in general 
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surgery. This was followed by a move to 
Syracuse, N.Y., where he completed 
training in anesthesia and pain 
medicine at the State University of New 
York
(SUNY) Upstate Department of 
Anesthesia, where he also served as 
chief resident.

Dr. Fernandez-Silva spent time in 
private practice, serving the South 
Florida area. He is fluent in English and 
Spanish, and he prides himself in 
o�ering all forms of pain care.



• Blue Cross
• Cigna
• Aetna

ROCKLEDGE
211 Coral Sands Drive, Suite A
Rockledge, FL 32955

SERVICES PROVIDED

• Low Back Pain
• Neck Pain
• Sciatica
• Degenerative joint disease of  
 hips, shoulders, and knees,   
 including after total joint   
 replacement
• Complex Regional Pain   
 Syndrome (RSD)

• Close supervision of narcotic  
 prescriptions
• Urine Drug testing and use of  
 state-wide prescription   
 monitoring services (Eforce)

• Epidural steroid injections for  
 back, neck, or sciatica
• Visco supplementation   
 (Hyaluronic Acid) for   
 degenerative joint disease of  
 the knees
• Radiofrequency nerve ablation  
 for arthritis of the spine or   
 knees 
• Trigger point injections for   
 myofascial pain
• Spinal cord stimulator   
 placement

DIAGNOSIS AND TREATMENT 
OF ANY CHRONIC PAIN ISSUE 

INCLUDING:

INTERVENTIONAL 
TREATMENT SUCH AS:

MEDICATION 
MANAGEMENT:

MOST INSURANCE ACCEPTED INCLUDING:

• United Healthcare
• Medicare

• Tricare
• Workers’ Comp

(813) 864-0788
www.PPOAreferral.com

PHYSICIAN REFERRALS 

(321) 504-5193
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